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Sisters and Brothers,

I hope that everyone had a good Winter and that you are now enjoying the warmer weather. Our Winter break is almost over and 
we will soon resume our labors. Our next Stated Meeting will be on Tuesday, March 7th at 7:30pm. Refreshments for the 
meeting will be provided by Brother Max Feitz.

A reminder for those who plan to attend the Grand Chapter Session in June, reservations with a discount are now being 
accepted for the main and overflow hotels in Muncie. Check the Grand Chapter website for details. Packets for Grand Chapter 
will be available at the next meeting for anyone planning to go.

We continue to have members who are ill or who have suffered loss. Please continue to pray for their continued healing and 
mercy. Also, Jeremy and I welcomed a beautiful baby boy on January 27th. Hunter Isaac was 7lbs 9oz and 20in long. And after 
some testing on his heart we were told he wouldn't need surgery.

Abbi Smith,
Worthy Matron

Worthy Matron: Abbi Smith - 574-209-0536 - abbi.smithover@gmail.com

A Reminder from the Chapter Secretary: 2023 dues were payable by January 1st, 2023
Secretary: Chris Rowe - 574-784-8948 - ckrowe@mchsi.com

Message from the Worthy Matron

Dates to Remember:

Tue Stated Meeting - Light refreshments to follow the meeting.Mar-7 @ 7:30pm
Fri Bristol Visiting NightMar-17 @ 7:00pm


